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Fluke 101  
Digital Multimeter

The FIRST-CHOICE multimeter  
for electrical professionals

Designed for basic electri-
cal tests, the Fluke 101 digital 
multimeter offers reliable 
measurements for residential/
commercial electricians and 
heating and air condition-
ing technicians. This small, 
lightweight multimeter fits 
comfortably in your hand  
but is rugged enough to 
withstand daily use for years 
to come. When it comes to 
professional-grade affordable 
multimeters, the Fluke 101 
digital multimeter is your  
best choice. 

Fluke 101 Product 
Highlights
•	Basic dc accuracy 0.5 %
•	CAT III 600 V safety rated
•	Diode and continuity test  

with buzzer
•	Small lightweight design for 

one-handed use
•	Rugged, durable design
•	Automatic shutdown
•	Battery is easy to replace






